March 24, 2017 | RECE,VED

City of Crossville MAR ¢ & ;i
392 North Main Street

Crossville, TN 38571

Attn: Sally Oglesby, City Clerk

Dear Sally,

The Young Professionals Alliance is requesting permission to hold the 1% Annual YPA
Downtown Dash in the Dark 5k on June 2, 2017 beginning at 8:00 p.m. It includes a 5k run and
a 1 mile fun run/walk. The race registration will begin 7:00 p.m. at Social Brew with the run

beginning at 8:00 p.m. All participants should finish the course by no later than 9:00 p.m. The
awards presentation will be held at the conclusion of the race at Social Brew.

The race route is attached. If you need any additional information you can contact me at 484-
6107.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Michael England

Sales Manager

Shadden Tire Co.
Michael@shaddentire.com
(931)484-6107
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